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Here in Oregon, there are 294 at-risk species that are considered ‘species of greatest 

conservation need’. Without proactive action, Oregon stands to lose our treasured 

natural heritage. Protecting wildlife and the environment are just one of the important 

tasks ahead of us as we battle climate change. We need to take care of the creatures 

that share the planet with us. We need to speak for them.  


